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Term 4, Week 3 Newsletter 

 

Tēnā koutou katoa, Talofa lava, Malo e 
lelei, Kia orana, Ni sa bula vinaka, Taloha 

ni, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Ni hao, 

Assalamu’alaikum warahmatullahi 
wabarakatuh, Namaste, and Warm 

Greetings to All. 
 

Term 4 wrap-up for senior students: 

Term 4 sees us wrapping up teaching and learning for our 

senior students.  All senior students are now on individual 

learning and assessment plans. 

 

External Exam Study Leave / NCEA Completion: 

• Students sitting 3 or more external exams and are 

tracking successfully to pass their qualification without 

relying on external exams have now been granted 

STUDY LEAVE (from Wednesday 02 Nov).  

• STUDY LEAVE = ORANGE LETTER for parents and 

caregivers (see example).  

• Students with 3 or more external exams, but do not 

have enough credits to pass, are able to continue to 

attend school and work on internal assessments in 

between their external exams. 

• Some students are focused only on internal 

assessments and should continue to attend school until 

they have achieved their best. 

• Students who have completed their NCEA qualification 

for 2022 have received a GREEN CONGRATULATIONS 

LETTER. See example.  

• Some students have received both letters, as they have 

completed their qualification and are still sitting exams. 

• Some Year 13 students are working towards University 

Entrance, are sitting external exams and still have UE 

internal requirements to complete.  These students 

have individual work plans.   
 

Further Enquiries: 

Year 13 - Mr Sa’id Milton: Deputy Principal 

Year 12 - Ms Maria Coyne: Deputy Principal 

Year 11 - Mr Andr’e Whaanga: Deputy Principal 

 

External Exam Entry Slip:  

All students entered into external exams should have their 

NZQA Examination Entry Slip.  A copy can be downloaded 

from your child’s NZQA account online. The Entry Slip tells 

you the date and time of the exams and must be shown by 

your child to enter the exam hall. 

 

We wish all our senior students every success as they 

complete this year.  

 

Ngā mihi, 
 

 

 

Maria Coyne 

Deputy Principal 
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LOOKING AHEAD - KEY DATES 

 

NCEA External Exams Begin: 7th November 

(Exam timetable overleaf and further info on website) 

 

Staff/Teacher ACCORD Days (Teacher Only Days):  

Fri 25th November and Fri 2nd December  

(SCHOOL CLOSED) 

 

2022 Prizegiving for Seniors: Eve of Thurs 8th Dec 

2022 Prizegiving for Juniors: Morning of Fri 9th Dec 

(More information to follow!) 

 

End of Term 4 – Final Day for ALL Students: 

Friday 9th December 2022  

(School closing at 11:00am) 

If in doubt, ask your child to see the school letter that 

was sent home (ORANGE or GREEN). If your child does 

not have a letter, you can ring the school office or check 

your child’s school portal.  Students who have officially 

completed or are on study leave are coded with “X”. 

Thursday 24th November 

The last timetabled day for seniors 

 

Thursday 8th December 

Senior Prizegiving at 5:30pm 
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